
FRANKENLUST TOWNSHIP 
BAY COUNTY, MICHIGAN

PUBLIC HEARING
The Frankenlust Township Board will hold a public 
hearing on the proposed township budget for fiscal year 
2023-2024 at 2401 Delta Road, Bay City, Michigan on 
June 20, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.
A copy of the budget will be available for public inspec-
tion on June 13, 2023 at 2401 Delta Road, Bay City, 
Michigan.

The Frankenlust Township Board will provide necessary 
reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for 
the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials 
being considered at the meeting, to individuals with dis-
abilities at the meeting upon 10 days’ notice to the Fran-
kenlust Township Board by writing or calling the Clerk, 
Deborah Fisher, 2401 Delta Road, Bay City, Michigan at 
(989) 686-5300.


